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To city council members of Sebastopol,    After some reading I have come to find that
recology will be less expensive for the majority of customers going forward. On top of this in
upholding efforts to be a green city, Recology has its own recycling plant making for less
movement of waste and therefore reducing green house gases on the whole. Please consider
retaining Recology for waste management , Shannon Williams 7416 Calder Ave, Sebastopol,
CA 95472
 
    




